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Box 15456
Hobbs, New Maxioco
July 25, 1947

. O. H. Randell
404 S. Mesas 5t.
Carlsbad, Yew Mexico

Dear ¥r. Bandell:

It has been called to my attention by a representative
of the Gulf Pipe Line Company that the Williams #1 Well, in Unit J,
Sec. 35, Twp. 19, Rge. 37, as reported on your Vontly Report, 0OCC
Form C-115 is not the well which is producing but is full of wter.

1 believe that the Williams #2 Well, in Unit P is the
well that should be reported on the ¥onthly Report, OCC Form C-116.
If so, will you please make this correction om your next report.

Very truly yours,

Ssoretary -~ Hobbs Office
cg

P.8. 1 have no record in my files of your having purchased
these wells. This should have been reported on Form C-110.
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